
 Memorial Day Holiday
Schedule Monday

05/26/25

RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMERS:
Due to the Memorial Day Holiday, all regular Penn Waste

trash and recycling collections will be delayed one (1) day.
Monday customers will be collected on Tuesday. Tuesday
Customers will be collected on Wednesday and so on for

the remainder of the week through Saturday.

Please visit our web site at www.pennwaste.com
for specific municipality information.

Sign Up for our E-News Updates to receive
collection updates sent directly to your e-mail

inbox.

Penn Waste wishes all of our customers a safe
and happy holiday!


